

Looe Community Academy

Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625 Fax: 01503 265435

Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs H R Jenkins BSc

Our Ref: HJ/HWI

12 March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing following the recent tragedy where a young member of our community sadly lost her life.

We are aware that some students in our school have been directly affected by this and we have been working with Penhaligon's Friends, a Cornish charity supporting bereaved children, young people, parents and carers, in order to support them through this difficult time.

If you are concerned about your child or feel they need any support please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are deeply saddened by this loss and extend our deepest sympathy and condolences to Maisie's family.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Heather Jenkins

Headteacher